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Welcome back, Prairie Rose students, families, and teachers, to 2024! 
We hope you all were able to have wonderful celebrations with family and friends over

the holiday break. 
Despite challenges, there are always splendid things to celebrate!

Now that the holidays are behind us, we come to the heart of our school year.
Teachers are conscientiously teaching, and students are learning, the core content that

students should know in each grade level. 
Attendance is crucial for optimum learning, and this is a critical time for students to

attend every day possible in school. Parents, please discuss the importance of your
child being at school on time, and we all must take extra precautions to ensure the

good health of our students. With the many viruses and illnesses that accompany the
winter months, please encourage good eating, sleeping habits, and hand washing. If
your child is showing symptoms of illness, please keep them at home until symptoms

subside. 
Thank you, again, for the rich and inspiring support you bring to our school community.
Our school could not be successful without your input and team effort. We are proud of

our students, teachers, school programs, and community strength. Together we will
continue to educate our youth and prosper in a new and promising New Year.

Ms. Weiler
Principal - Prairie Rose Elementary

January Important Dates:

01/ 15- NO school 

01/26-Reading Connects 
(1st, 3rd, 5th)  2:40-3:00pm

1/30-Parent Teacher Conferences and
Gateway to Science Event 3:30-6:30pm

1/30-2/01- PRE Book Fair 3:30-6:30pm

2/01- Parent Teacher Conferences 3:30-
6:30pm



W E L C O M E  B A C K  A N D  H A P P Y  N E W  Y E A R !
A S  T H E  H O L I D A Y  S E A S O N  C O M E S  T O  A

C L O S E ,  W E  E A G E R L Y  W E L C O M E  A L L  O U R
S T U D E N T S ,  T E A C H E R S ,  A N D  S T A F F  B A C K
T O  S C H O O L  F O R  A N  E X C I T I N G  N E W  Y E A R

O F  L E A R N I N G  A N D  G R O W T H !  
J A N U A R Y  M A R K S  T H E  B E G I N N I N G  O F  A

F R E S H  C H A P T E R  F I L L E D  W I T H  E N D L E S S
P O S S I B I L I T I E S  A N D  O P P O R T U N I T I E S .  A S

W E  E M B A R K  O N  T H I S  N E W  C H A P T E R
T O G E T H E R ,  L E T ’ S  E M B R A C E  T H E

O P P O R T U N I T I E S  T H A T  L I E  A H E A D ,
N U R T U R E  C U R I O S I T Y ,  A N D  S U P P O R T  E A C H

O T H E R  I N  R E A C H I N G  F O R  N E W  H E I G H T S .  
T H A N K  Y O U  F O R  B E I N G  A  V A L U E D  P A R T

O F  O U R  S C H O O L  C O M M U N I T Y !

S A R A  B E R G L U N D
A S S I S T A N T  P R I N C I P A L - P R A I R I E  R O S E

E L E M E N T A R Y

ABSENT STUDENTS

Please call the school office in the morning
if your child will be absent. If you plan on

picking up your child for an
appointment/illness,

we ask that you come to the office. 
 In the event your child is late for

school, an adult will need to walk them into
the building and sign them in. 

We appreciate your cooperation and
support. 



Prairie Rose 
Box Tops Program

 H E L L O  P R A I R I E  R O S E  E L E M E N T A R Y  F A M I L I E S !  
M Y  N A M E  I S  K A Y L E N E  G .  A N D  I  A M  T H E  B O X  T O P S  F O R

E D U C A T I O N  C O O R D I N A T O R  F O R  O U R  S C H O O L .   
                            

 B O X  T O P S  I S  A  F A S T  A N D  E A S Y  W A Y  F O R  Y O U  T O
S U P P O R T  P R A I R I E  R O S E  E L E M E N T A R Y .  

H E R E ’ S  H O W  Y O U  C A N  H E L P  U S  R E A C H  O U R  G O A L :
 

•  B U Y  B O X  T O P S  P R O D U C T S ,  S C A N  Y O U R  R E C E I P T  W I T H
T H E  B O X  T O P S  A P P  W I T H I N  1 4  D A Y S  O F  P U R C H A S E  A N D

E A R N  F O R  P R A I R I E  R O S E  E L E M E N T A R Y  W I T H  E V E R Y  B O X
T O P S  P R O D U C T  Y O U  B U Y .

 
•  R E F E R  Y O U R  F R I E N D S ,  F A M I L Y  A N D  O T H E R  P A R E N T S  I N
T H E  S C H O O L  T O  D O W N L O A D  T H E  A P P .  Y O U ’ L L  E V E N  G E T

B O N U S  B O X  T O P S  F O R  O U R  S C H O O L  W I T H  E A C H  R E F E R R A L
T H A T  S U C C E S S F U L L Y  S C A N S  T H E I R  F I R S T  R E C E I P T .  

•  T U R N  O N  N O T I F I C A T I O N S  I N  Y O U R  B O X  T O P S  A P P  T O  G E T
S C A N  R E M I N D E R S  A N D  S T A Y  U P D A T E D  O N  S P E C I A L

O F F E R S ,  N E W  P R O D U C T S  A N D  O P P O R T U N I T I E S  T O  E A R N
F O R  O U R  S C H O O L .  G O  T O  Y O U R  C O M M U N I C A T I O N S

S E T T I N G S  B Y  T A P P I N G  O N  T H E  P E R S O N  I C O N  I N  T H E
U P P E R - R I G H T  C O R N E R  O F  T H E  A P P .  

Midterm & Testing
Information

1/3-1/19: NWEA Testing
1/2-1/17: Dibels Testing

1/12 - End of Midterm Trimester 2
1/18 - Midterm Report Cards Sent Home



What is STEM?

How can you volunteer at
our school?

Many parents have asked, “What is STEM,
and why are we pursuing this?” In response,

Prairie Rose offers and embeds STEM
(Science, Technology, Engineering, and
Mathematics) practices into our school

programs. We think it is important for our
school, district, and community to know the
many things we do at our school to prepare
students for future careers, and success. 

As we reflect on our practices, we recognize
that there is always room to grow and improve,

and we embrace that!

DPS uses VOLY, a volunteer
management system, to post volunteer

opportunities and find volunteers. To
volunteer on one of our campuses, you
will need to create a VOLY account by

visiting https://dickinson.voly.org.
Thank you for your desire to volunteer

with us! 
Volunteers are an integral part of what

we do every day in DPS!

https://dickinson.voly.org/


Benefits of
Reading Aloud

 https://www.readingrockets.org/literacy-home/reading-your-child

Choose books that are appropriate for your
child’s age & interests

Make your read alouds interactive & FUN
Talk about the pictures as you read

Build vocabulary by focusing on & talking about
new words

Connect the story to your child’s world
Ask questions about the story & encourage

your child to ask what they are wondering about
Make reading aloud a regular part of your

routine-just 15 minutes a day can make a big
difference!

NWEA testing supports students and educators by
creating assessments that measure growth and
proficiency—and provide insights to help tailor

student instruction.
The most important thing you can do for your child
during testing is to make sure that he/she comes to

school on the days the class is testing. 
Adequate sleep is important for your child leading

up to their testing days as well as a proper breakfast
the morning of their test. Also, a reminder to pack a
snack the day of testing as each class will still have

their snack times. 

Testing Tips 






